
Respectful Rabbits - Year 1 & 2 Mrs. Heley - Spring 2 
“It started with a rabbit, not a mouse”

Have you ever passed someone on 
the street and wondered what 
their life was like?  We travelled 
with Milo on an exciting train 
journey doing just that.  It was 
also a great opportunity to 
combine this with our learning 
about transport.

Curriculum News What’s coming up?
Looking Forward

w/c 10th June: Y1 Phonic screening
14th June Day of Welcome
19th June Sports day morning
26th June Science team building transition 
afternoon at WVJS for year 2
5th July Tennis taster half day
6th July: Summer Fayre

Reminders: Please wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays - this includes tying your hair back and taking out or covering 
earrings. Make sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/play times every day. 
Reading Records should be brought in daily and Little Wandle books must be returned on Fridays to receive your next book.

Year 2 we have been 
learning about 
fractions!

In Year 1 Maths we 
have been learning 
about repeated 
addition and how this 
links to multiplication.

In our history 
learning this 
term we focused 
on transport 
through the ages 
which included a 
visit from a 
hundred year old 
working car!


